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Dear Parents, 
It sounds like the Lego Challenge went well on Saturday, so well done to all who took part and 
who organised it. 
What a busy week we have in store again this week! Read on to find out more. 
 
What’s on this week: 

Mon 27th Jan  

Tues 28th Jan  

Weds 29th Jan A group of Year 6 children to Fulford for maths afternoon 

Thurs 30th Jan Oak Class Residential meeting at 4.30pm 

Fri 31st Jan Y5/6 Tennis Lessons at David Lloyd pm  
Parents welcome at Celebration Worship 2.40pm 

 
Celebrations 
1 Silver and 4 Bronze Mathletics certificates were awarded. 
Bears won the House Points this week but it was very close so keep working hard everyone. 
 
Last week, the certificates went to: 
Alfie in Y1 for fabulous fractions 
Jasper in Y2 for becoming so engrossed in his writing about dragons that he even did extra 
homework about them 
James in Y3 for always being polite 
Tennis awards were given out by David Lloyd staff and went to Brandon and Mollie in Year 6 
for great improvement throughout the whole session.  
 
Sophia Thom shared her swimming award with us and we read a beautiful letter about her, 
written by her coach, telling us of her commitment to the sport and her outstanding 
achievements this year. Violet shared her Reading Eggs and Maths Seeds certificates with us 
and Charles shared his martial arts awards. Great work outside school! 
 
Auditor needed 
Last call for someone to audit our School Fund account.  If we fail to find a willing volunteer 
then we will have to pay for this service so please let the school office know if you are able to 
help.  You don’t need to be an accountant just someone with the skills to be able to review 
the basic accounts  
 
Thankyou 
A big thankyou to all the parents who escorted us on our RSPB Birdwatch walk on Friday. We 
decided that blue tits were the winners in Naburn this year as we saw many enjoying the bird 
feeders on the cycle path! A big thanks to Mr Norris for filling up the birdfeeders.  
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Names on clothes please 
Another plea, please, to put names in your child’s clothing, especially PE kits as we are having 
difficulties finding homes for stray garments and some children are taking home the wrong 
items. 
 
Message from Oak Class 
On Friday 7th February after school we will be holding a fundraising event for the Bushfires in 
Australia.  This is part of our topic work and we will be selling artwork, buns and crafts.  Please 
see our posters which will soon be up around the community.  Please support us if you can. 
 
Message from KS2 Teachers 
Please remind your child to submit their weekly reading video diary on Seesaw.  If you are still 
having problems logging onto this please let the office know.  The children need to log on 
using their own accounts in order to record their video. 
 
Parent Governor 
A reminder that the closing date for nominations is Tuesday 4th February.  Forms are available 
from the school office. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison 
 
 


